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No, just NO!! This is putting Oregonians at risk for higher fees for a basic necessity- 

water. Oregonians are already struggling yo stay afloat with rising costs in all 

aspects, including power,  which have gotten steep increases recently. Please leave 

our water alone. Please do not add unintended burden to Oregonians.  

 

I oppose this bill and I hope you will reconsider and not allow this out of committee. 


